
Topsham Garden Club 

September 11, 2013 

 
  

The Topsham Garden Club met on September 11, 2013 at the Vilas Arboretum in Augusta. 

 

President Kathleen Filtranti called the brief meeting to order. 

 

   

 Treasurer Alison Harris reported: 

 

Checking Balance:   $ 1161.86 

 Savings Balance:    $ 2501.60 

  

 

Unfinished Business: 

 

1) Topsham Public Library Garden Committee is in the process of reviewing garden plans 

for the upcoming project. 

 

2) President Filtranti reminded members about the GCFM Daffodil Fundraiser.   

 

 Sign-up info went out to members in an email.   Info is available on the GCFM 

website, as well. 

 The bulbs will be delivered at the Fall Conference. 

 GCFM Fall conference will be held on October 30 at the Augusta Civic Center. 

 

3) TGC members may attend the Topsham Library preview on Friday, September 27, from 

5-7  

 

Following adjournment, Mark DesMeules, the executive director of the Vilas Arboretum, 

presented information about the history, status and future plans for the Arboretum. 

 

Next meeting will be on Wednesday, October 9, 2013.  

The program will be “Landscape Lighting"  A presentation by Lighting Concepts. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Boynton 

 

http://www.lightingconcepts.com/

